
California Regional Water Quality Control Board 
 San Francisco Bay Region 

1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400, Oakland, CA 94612 
(510) 622-2300 

Notice of Opportunity to Comment for 
Tentative Cleanup and Abatement Order 

Param Dhillon and Amandeep Dhillon 
Assessor’s Parcel Number 0052-160-090, Vallejo, Solano County 

Board staff has prepared a tentative cleanup and abatement order for public comment that 
would require Param and Amandeep Dhillon to submit technical reports, to clean up or abate 
the effects of discharged waste, and to take other remedial actions for damaged wetlands at 
Solano County Assessor’s Parcel Number 0052-160-090, Vallejo (Property). Param and 
Amandeep Dhillon discharged waste by filling wetlands and waters of the State at the Property 
with dirt and debris, or otherwise placing dirt and debris fill where it could be discharged to 
wetlands and waters of the State. 

The tentative cleanup and abatement order is available at 
www.waterboards.ca.gov/sanfranciscobay/board_decisions/tentative_orders.html. All 
documents related to the tentative cleanup and abatement order may be inspected at the 
Regional Water Board office. 

The deadline for receipt of comments on the tentative cleanup and abatement order is 5:00 
p.m. on Monday, April 26, 2021. Persons   wishing to file written comments on any aspect of this 
matter must do so no later than this deadline for comments to be considered. Comments must 
be sent to the attention of Cleet Carlton at cleet.carlton@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Board staff responses to comments will be  posted on that website a week prior to Board issuance 
of the order. Contact Cleet Carlton at (510) 622-2374 or  cleet.carlton@waterboards.ca.gov if you 
have questions. 

Date: March 25, 2021 
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